From: Council Clerk — Testimony

To: Julian Bryant; Council Clerk — Testimony
Subject: RE: Council Meeting Address

Date: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 11:03:00 AM
Hi Julian,

You are scheduled to speak in front of the Portland City Council on December 9th.

Council meetings are being held virtually, so you will receive an email with information about how to join the
meeting using your phone or the internet. You will receive this email next week. The Council meeting will start at
9:30 am. Let me know if you have any questions.

Tristan

From: Julian Bryant <julianbryanteightyfour@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 6:51 PM

To: Council Clerk — Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Re: Council Meeting Address

Hi Tristan,

Thank you for getting back to me with this helpful information. I would like to reserve a spot for the meeting on
December 9th if possible. I will be discussing the Borgen Project, my phone number is (503) 702-6686 and my zip
code is 97202. Please let me know if I need to know any additional information. I look forward to addressing city
council and hearing more from you. Thank you for your time.

Best,
Julian Bryant

Sent from my iPhone

> On Nov 23, 2020, at 9:40 AM, Council Clerk — Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

>

> Hi Julian,

>

> Thank you for your email.

>

> The council offers public communications at the beginning of each council meeting. There are five spots available
at each meeting for members of the community to speak on a topic of their choosing for 3 minutes, uninterrupted.
> The next available dates for communications are Wednesday, December 2nd or December 9th. The meeting
begins promptly at 9:30am and that is when you would be addressing the council, by video. If you would like to
reserve this date, please provide: 1. topic 2. phone number 3. zip code.

>

> Tristan Sakamoto

> From: Julian Bryant <julianbryanteightyfour@gmail.com>

> Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 4:18 PM

> To: Council Clerk — Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>

> Subject: Council Meeting Address

>

> Hello,

> My name is Julian Bryant and I am a volunteer at the Borgen Project which is a non-profit poverty reduction
initiative. I am interested in doing a two to three minute presentation at an upcoming City Council meeting and do



not know how to go about getting the wheels in motion for this especially since Covid-19 is limiting meeting in
person. I hope I have not reached you in error but if this is the correct place for an inquiry I would love to know
how best to proceed and whether or not I could present fairly soon. Please let me know what you think and thank
you for your time.

>

> Best,

> Julian Bryant
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